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Idaho State University
Pocatello, Idaho

83209 -0009*

Mr. Celcil O. Thomas, Chief
Standardization and Special
Projects Branch

Division of Licensing
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

February 28, 1985.

Dear Mr. Thomas:

Please find enclosed the third revision of the proposed Idaho State
University Emergency Plan. It as been revised to meet the guide lines
that were referenced in your letter, dated December 31, 1984, to Idaho
State University. The December review was done under Docket No. 50-284
and License No. R-110. If you have any questions please contact the Dean
of the School of Engineering, Dr. V. Charyulu, at (208) 236-2902.

Sincerely,

s

./
Roy G. Miller
Radiation Safety Office
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